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Submitted by: Mr. M. Veeraiah, Mr. P. Prakash and Mr. T. Veerababu Assistant Professor/ Department of ECE  

Attended by: Parents & Students of the Electronics and Communication Engineering Department  

No. parents Attended: 98  

The Department of Electronics and Communication Engineering, MITS organized the Parents Meeting on 18th November 2023 in Seminar 

Hall -C at 10 A.M.     

Report Received on 01.12.2023 

Dignitaries present:    

Dr. P. Ramanathan, Vice Principal - Academics, Madanapalle Institute of Technology & Science, Madanapalle.    
Dr. S. Rajasekaran, Prof & Head-Department of Electronics and Communication Engineering, Madanapalle Institute of 

Technology & Science, Madanapalle.    

Objective of the Event:   

Parent-teacher meetings at the college level play a crucial role in fostering communication and collaboration between parents and teachers. 

These meetings provide a valuable platform to discuss a student's academic progress, behaviour, and any concerns that may arise during 

their college experience. The primary goals of such meetings are to build a positive and supportive relationship between parents, faculty, 

and students, ultimately contributing to the overall improvement of the department in various aspects. 

 

Program details:    

It sounds like the program had a well-structured and informative inauguration ceremony. The inclusion of various speakers and topics 

covered during the event indicates a comprehensive approach to engaging parents and providing them with a deeper understanding of the 

department and its offerings. Here's a breakdown of the key elements mentioned:  

Welcome Note:  

Host: Dr. S. Rajasekaran, Head of the Department  

Opening: The program started with the illumination of a light lamp, symbolizing the beginning of an important event.  

Welcome Address: Dr. S. Rajasekaran extended a warm welcome to the parents, setting a positive tone for the program.  

Introduction of the Event's Significance:  

Speakers: Dr. P. Ramanathan, Vice Principal - Academics and   Dr. S. Rajasekaran, Prof & Head of the Department   

Topic: Dr. P. Ramanathan highlighted the importance of the event and its potential benefits. This could include emphasizing the role of 

parental involvement in a student's education and the significance of collaboration between the department and parents.  

Presentation by Head of the Department:  

Speaker: Dr. S. Rajasekaran  

Presentation on students' attendance, results, and placements by the Head of the Department:  

Department Highlights: Overview of the notable achievements and strengths of the department. Clarification of the department's long-

term goals and how these goals align with the educational objectives of the undergraduate program.  

    

 



 

 

Vote of Thanks by Mr. M. Veeraiah, Event Coordinator  

I stand before you with a heart full of gratitude and a sense of accomplishment as we conclude this insightful and engaging parent-teacher 

meeting. On behalf of the organizing team and the entire ECE community, I would like to express our sincere thanks to each and every 

one who made this event a success. 

Outcome:  

Based on the provided information, the outcome of the inauguration ceremony for the department appears positive and well-organized. 

The key elements mentioned suggest a thoughtful and comprehensive approach to engaging parents and providing them with valuable 

information. Here's a summary of the potential outcomes:  

Positive Atmosphere: The program began with a symbolic light lamp illumination, setting a positive and ceremonial tone for the event.  

Engaging Welcome: Dr. S. Rajasekaran, the Head of the Department, extended a warm welcome to the parents, creating a welcoming 

atmosphere.  

Clear Significance: The introduction by speakers Dr. P. Ramanathan and Dr. S. Rajasekaran emphasized the significance of the event. 

This likely helped parents understand the importance of their involvement in their child's education and collaboration with the department.  

Informational Presentation: The presentation by Dr. S. Rajasekaran on students' attendance, results, and placements provided important 

data and insights. This would have given parents a clear picture of their child's academic progress and the department's performance.  

Department Highlights: The overview of the department's achievements and strengths, as well as clarification of long-term goals, likely 

instilled confidence in parents regarding the quality and direction of the education their children are receiving.  

Overall, the outcome of the inauguration ceremony seems to be a well-received and informative event, fostering a positive connection 

between parents and the department.  

 


